
 

  Meeting 
Conservation Lands Advisory Committee 
Subcommittee on TNC Forelands Preserve  
Friday, March 14, 2025, 3:00 PM 
Tidelines Institute on Good River Road 
 Public welcome to attend 

 
Subcommittee members 
Tanner Horst 
Colleen Stansbury  
Kathy Streveler 
 
A subcommittee of the Conservation Lands Advisory Committee assigned to work on 
contacts with The Nature Conservancy of Alaska regarding the Gustavus Forelands 
Preserve will meet for a work session at the Tidelines Institute, 3:00 on Friday March 
14, 2025.  This is a public meeting.  Interested members of the public are welcome to 
attend. 
 

Discussion topics may include: 

Building public awareness of and appreciation for the Gustavus Forelands Preserve 
• Summer celebration of two decades of the Gustavus Forelands Preserve 

Sustainability and Stewardship of the Gustavus Forelands Preserve 

Potential Memorandum of Agreement between the City of Gustavus and The Nature 
Conservancy of Alaska 

Other opportunities for partnership with The Nature Conservancy of Alaska in 
Gustavus 

Note: this is a subcommittee work session to develop ideas for consideration by the 
full Conservation Lands Subcommittee at its April meeting. 

 


